
to & from Charters School
Mondays to Fridays (on Charters School days only)

Old Windsor Clayhill Lane 0713
Windsor Osborne Road 0717
Windsor Victoria Street 0720
Windsor Boy’s School 0723
Clewer Hill Prince Albert 0728
Legoland roundabout 0730
Winkfield Hatchet Lane 0735
North Ascot Winkfield Road, The Avenue 0738
Winkfield Woodside 0740
Cheapside Watersplash Lane, Dorian Drive 0745
Cheapside Hilltop Close 0747
Silkwood Park 0751
Sunninghill Street St Michael’s School 0754
Charters School 0805

route number 23

Charters School 1510
Sunninghill Street St Michael’s School 1520
Silkwood Park 1524
Cheapside Hilltop Close 1527
Winkfield Woodside
North Ascot Winkfield Road, The Avenue 1534
Winkfield Hatchet Lane 1537
Legoland roundabout 1540
Clewer Hill Prince Albert 1543
Clewer Hill Imperial Court 1545
Windsor Boy’s School 1548
Windsor Victoria Street 1551
Windsor Osborne Road 1554
Old Windsor Clayhill Lane 1558

route number 23

Please note term tickets and multi-journey tickets are valid for use on these buses only. Tickets must be shown to the driver when getting on the 
bus, and need to be available for inspection throughout the journey. If a ticket cannot be shown, then travel can be refused. 

We do not tolerate misuse of any ticket. For example, if a ticket is used by any other person, then the ticket will be forfeited, and both the ticket 
holder and the person using it may be liable to prosecution.

students from Winkfield Woodside should use the 26 to travel home in the afternoon

Term tickets
Term tickets are available for each school term. 

Residents of Bracknell Forest Council or the Royal Borough of Windsor & Maidenhead may be entitled to free transport to school. Contact your 
local council to find out more. 

If you are not entitled to free travel, you can apply for a term ticket by contacting our office on 01344 882612 or office@whitebus.co.uk

Payment for tickets is made by bank transfer to:
C.E. Jeatt & Sons Ltd, sort code 40-47-02, account no. 11592610. Please use the students name as the reference. 

Tickets are for the sole use of the named ticket holder for one journey to and from Charters School.

Lost tickets can be replaced. There is a charge to replace tickets - currently £15. 

Multi-journey tickets
Multi-journey tickets are available to Sixth Form students on routes 23, 26 & 27.  These can be used for 10 single journeys either to or from school. 

Sixth Form students can purchase these tickets from the driver on the bus. Payment is by cash or contactless. 

Tickets are for the sole use of the ticket holder on routes 23, 26 & 27. 
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